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Dacosta, Susan

From: Susie Westfall <susan@citytheatre.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 13,2021 1:49 PM

To: City Clerk

Cc: Cathers, Catherine

Subject: Commission Meeting - Cultural

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

To the Clerk of Coral Gables,

I understand from Catherine Cathers that the Coral Gables Commission is meeting today regarding budget approvals,
including funding for cultural activities presented by local groups for Coral Gables residents, businesses, and visitors. It’s
wonderful that the Commission invests in funding for the arts which adds greatly to the quality of life within the
community. City Theatre is grateful for the Commission’s support of City Theatre programming, including its longtime
partnership with Books & Books for its various play reading series. We have delighted in bringing our work into the
bookstore for more than two decades, to engage and entertain Coral Gables audiences, visitors, and book lovers with
our presentations.

I would be sharing my thanks to the Commission directly today, but for a health emergency. That said, if the
opportunity arises, please thank the Commission from City Theatre for the funding opportunity. If there are any
questions, | hope Ms. Cathers will share these with me tomorrow. In the meantime, have a productive meeting, and
thank you again.

Best,

Susan J. Westfall, Interim Executive Director

www.citytheatre.com
The nation’s only professional theatre company dedicated to the development and production
of short plays and musicals. Now celebrating it’s 25" Season Anniversary!



